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Our last meeting the 24th Jan was a return to the Grand Hotel. We had a number of apologies 

and a number of our members away.  

February will be back to business with the Riverside Market programme starting again and the 

Tunstall Market at the end of the month.  

Our meeting nights will be February 14th and we are doing something different, with our meeting 

being held at the Warrandyte Cricket Club 6.30 for 7.00. On this occasion will be meeting with 

some Cricket Club members and being addressed by their President and a couple of up and 

coming cricketers. There will be a casual meal and then they would like some information about 

our Club and their involvement particularly with the Art Show. 

February 28th we have invited the Member for Menzies, Keith Wolahan, to address us at the 

Grand Hotel for a normal dinner meeting. 

This month I will be representing our Club at the Manningham Cluster meeting and the District 

President’s meeting at the Mulgrave Country Club. 

With the Art Show only seven weeks away we have started to receive some artist entries. I 

would ask all members to support our co-chairs for this event, Terry and Judy, as we prepare 

and then operate the show. 

The meetings activity was primarily concerning putting all the processes in place for the Art 

Show. Sponsorship, judge, catalogue, advertising, screens, physical assistance with the set-up 

etc. A good working night with a lot achieved. 

The Board will be meeting on Tuesday 21st Feb. at the Georges. 

It was reported that Bob McKenzie is progressing along well with his treatment and is able to 

remain involved at the Op Shop from time to time. The sales at the shop are going extremely 

well, which is great news. 

See you all at the Cricket Club. 

David  

 

 

A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT 
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UP COMING PROGRAMME  

 

Tuesday 7th February 
No Meeting 

 

Tuesday 14th February 

Club Meeting with Warrandyte Cricket Club  
 

At their club rooms:  
Taroona Avenue, Warrandyte  

(opposite Goldfields shopping centre)  
 

Please let Rob know if you are not attending so he can 
advise numbers for catering.  

 

21st February  No Meeting 

Sunday 26th February   

  
 
 
 

Tuesday 28th February 

Normal Club Meeting at the Grand Hotel Warrandyte 
Guest Speaker: Keith Wolahan 
Chair: Steve Ennor 
Greeter: Ian Thomlinson  
Property: Frank Molinaro 

Tuesday 7th March  No Meeting 

Tuesday 14th March 

Normal Club Meeting, The Grand Hotel Warrandyte 
Art Show Briefing  
Chair: Judy Hall  
Greeter: Tony Mooney  
Property: Kevin Hall  
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